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9 October 2023 
 
 
Santos GLNG 
c/- Ms Emma Staines 
Town Planner 
Brazier Motti Pty Ltd 
Emma.Staines@braziermotti.com.au 
 
 
Dear Ms Staines 
 
APC2023/002 - Change application for an SDA approval for gas transportation 
infrastructure in the Callide Infrastructure Corridor State Development Area (SDA) 
 
Reference is made to your Change application for an SDA approval for gas transportation 
infrastructure in the Callide Infrastructure Corridor SDA. The SDA change application was 
deemed properly made on 13 July 2023 in accordance with section 84D of the 
State Development and Public Works Organisation Act 1971. 
 
In accordance with Section 8.4 (1)(a) of the Callide Infrastructure Corridor SDA 
Development Scheme (September 2012), the Coordinator-General has determined that 
the public notification stage of the assessment process does not apply to your application.  
 
Your application will now proceed to the next stage in the development assessment 
process. 
 
If you require any further information, please contact Michael Moran, 
Senior Project Officer, Office of the Coordinator-General, on (07) 3522 8588 or at 
michael.moran@coordinatorgeneral.qld.gov.au who will be pleased to assist. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
David Stolz 
Assistant Coordinator-General 
Planning and Services 
(as delegate of the Coordinator-General) 
 


